
 

 

 

 

 

 

El Bekal – Past Masters Shrine Club 
Our next meeting will be Sunday August 25, 2024 at 10:00am before 
the 1st Ladies Luncheon. 

Are you a new noble looking for a club to join? Maybe you have been a 
member for a while and looking to keep in touch with what’s happening in 
the blue lodge? We are looking for Current and Past Masters of 
Southern California Masonic lodges to join our club. We have nearly 30 
members on our roster and looking to grow and develop new ideas for 
membership and event planning. We would love for you to drop by and 
talk or share your ideas.  

 

If you are interested contact Merritt Read at anapm82@aol.com or 
Kevin Stibich at kevin.stibich@yahoo.com.  
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